NEWS FROM THE ROSEBUD CENTRE

Shining at the Civic Awards!



e are pleased to celebrate a new award presented to our founder, Olutoyin Ogunbanjo for her work in the community through the Feel Good Friday project, one of the centres run by our umbrella charity, Listening Ears. With a nomination from Councillor Ann-Marie Cousins, a supporter of Rosebud and its sister projects, 'Toyin picked up the award presented at the Woolwich Town Hall.

The glitzy ceremony, held on Friday 22nd March 2019 was led by Current mayor of Greenwich, Councillor Christine May alongside the leader of the Royal Borough of Greenwich council, Councillor Danny Thorpe.

Nominated categories included a Young Persons Outstanding Achievement Award, which was presented to a person under 25 years of age who has made an outstanding contribution to their community. This years winner was 15 year old Sururat Ibrahim (pictured overleaf with Toyin) she is currently a member of Greenwich Young People's Council and the borough's Member of UK Youth Parliament.

Awards were also presented to outstanding volunteers, teachers, sporting achievers, outstanding contribution in arts and entertainment, acts of courage, and a Lifetime Achievement Award as well as the Leader's Special Civic Award.

Photos from the Royal Borough of Greenwich Civic Awards 2019





We have had a makeover at Rosebud! See before and after pictures below. Do you like our new look? Let us know on Facebook, Instagram or Twitter: tag @rosebudcentre in your comments!





The month of March has been fantastic for us at Rosebud, celebrating International Women's Day, Women's month, and Mother's Day. We hope sisters, friends and mothers of our Rosebuds had a lovely Mother's Day. We look forward to welcoming you all back to our parenting workshops soon!

